
HARMONY TOWN BOARD  
 (Fence Line Viewing Meeting) 

MEETING 
Tuesday, May 29, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. 

Harmony Town Hall 
 

 
 

There will be a meeting of the two designated 
Town Board Supervisors who viewed the 
fence located on the north end of Timber 
Ridge Subdivsion or the southern boundry of 
parcel number 6-7-51.  There may be a 
decision as to whether the fence needs to be 
replaced, or sections that may need to be 
replaced.  The fence viewing occurred on May 
24, 2018, at 6:00 p.m. by the two designated 
Town Board Supervisors.  
 
There may be a quorum of the town board 
present at this meeting for informational 
purposes only.  The two designated Town 
Board Supervisors will make the decision for 
this fence line.  No other Town business will 
be discussed.  
 
Posted May 27, 2018 

Tim Tollefson  

Town of Harmony Clerk 


